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16th May 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

As part of our Design and Technology topic, Food – What could be healthier? The children will have a chance to 

taste test different Bolognese sauces and compare their nutritional values. Vegetarian sauces will also be 

available for the children to try.  

In addition, during the following week the children will be making their own version of a Bolognese sauce which 

they will be able to take home to share with the family! We will be asking you to supply your child with a 

suitable container to transport their delicious sauce home. (We will let you know when the container is needed). 

If your child has any allergies to food, please make this known on the reply slip below.   Please return the slip 

back to school by Thursday 19th May. 

Thank you very much for your continued support.  

Mrs Cole and Ms Stephens 

 

Year 5 DT – What could be healthier? 

 

My child, ________________________________ in class ________________________ has an allergy to 

 ________________________________. 

 

I give/do not give permission for them to sample Bolognese Sauces. 

 

Signed __________________________ 
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